
                                           

                                                                                                                                                     

 

Tutors for Kids, Inc. is a 501(c) (3) nonprofit community-based organization of volunteers who support the local educational process. 

Our Mission: Meeting student educational needs as defined by the teacher through suitable and trained volunteer tutors in the local,  

Tri-county Title 1 public schools as determined by the Board of Directors.     

 

Happy Hanukkah, Merry Christmas, Happy New Year 
Celebrate Our Tenth Anniversary – Last month we talked 
about how thankful we, at Tutors for Kids, are. This month, we 
enter our celebration mode. We celebrate all of our holydays 
and holidays starting with Advent, Hanukkah, the Winter 
Solstice, Christmas, Kwanzaa, New Year’s Day, and Epiphany.     
 
We also celebrated the tenth anniversary of Tutors for Kids on 
December 12 at the Sea Breeze Rec center. We celebrated 
those groups and individuals who sustained us over the last ten 
years. The trip down memory lane tells us that we started with 
six tutors in one school working with about twenty students. 
This year we have over 500 tutors in thirteen schools tutoring 
2,500+ students each week. 
 
During this 10 years, we are proud that Tutors for Kids has 
remained an entirely volunteer organization – with many 
dedicated people  
     
So here are a few of the people who have made this all 
possible. We honored our Board of Directors, our School Tutor 
Coordinators, our School Book Coordinators, our Systems 
team, our Consultants, our Data Entry and Phone team, our 
Tutors, our Grantors, our Donors and Support people, and 
Friends of Tutors for Kids. AND, of course, all the dedicated 
tutors who work with students each week!!  They have made all 
this happen. 
 
Certificates of “thanks” were given to the following individuals 
and groups:  
 
AAUW 
Janet L. Burak 
Tim Casey 
Dr. Floyd Cogley 
Linda Deeken 
Dollar General Corporation 
Dragon Sisters 
Duke Energy Foundation 
Fernandina and Friends Social Club 
Friends of the Villages Library 
Jack Graham 
David Sulieman, Johnny Rockets 
Knights of Columbus, Council No. 13300 
Knights of Columbus, Council 14222 
Pat McGraw 
Peter Moeller 
Pilot Pen Corporation 

Sharon Ouelette 
Sharon Pierce 
Don and Betty Romano 
Rotary Club of the Villages, Noon 
Lynn Leavitt, Joseph R. Takats Foundation 
United Way of Lake and Sumter Counties 
Village Dermatology and Cosmetic Surgery, Dr. Thi Tran 
Village of Gilchrist Neighbors 
The Villages Democratic Club 
The Villages Masonic Lodge, No. 394 
The Villages Pops Chorus 
Village of St. Charles Neighbors 
West Hemingway Social Club 
 
And, to cap off the afternoon, two representatives of Dr. Thi 
Tran “sold” tickets for two prizes – a decorated tree and a golf 
gift basket.  Dr. Tran pledged to match the ticket sales as a 
donation to Tutors for Kids.  Thank you SO much!! 
 
Use this link to get to Villages Dermatology’s Facebook page 
and see the drawings and the two winners: (scroll down) 
 
https://www.facebook.com/villagedermfl/ 
 
Support our Supporters – The Pops Chorus Folksingers has 

been SO supportive of Tutors for Kids – and they are offering 

the 5th Hootenanny on February 19 – ticket on sale January 10 

– and they sell quickly.  Visit www.thevillagesentertainment.com 
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Excited Children Eager to Learn 

 

 

Our Children – Learners Today - Leaders Tomorrow 
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This Will Warm Your Heart – Wildwood tutor, Faye Scher, 
sent a wonderful story about the generosity of folks to give gifts 
to Wildwood kindergarteners. 
 

 
 
A friend of Faye’s in New Jersey donated 100 beanie babies that 
she held on to for all of these years. The quilting club spent four 
hours on each pillow for all of K! And the woodworking club made 
and painted each car.  The smiles tell a GREAT story!! 
 
Do we still need tutors? And we repeat our needs from last 
month The answer is YES! Teachers keep asking and we keep 
hoping that people will apply. For example:  
 
We have multiple openings at Wildwood tutoring in the Media 
Center and the First Grade. And, here are other tutor openings:  
 
Belleview (4)   Belleview Santos (12) 
Beverly Shores (13)  Fruitland Park (4) 
Harbour View (3)  Stanton Weirsdale (1) 
Rimes Early Learning (2) Villages (3) 
Wildwood (classroom – 30) Wildwood (media center – 20) 
 
Tutors, you are the best source of new folks – so continue to 
“spread the word.”   Our phone screening team has been talking 
with new folks and many of them come from you! 
 
When teachers ask for this many tutors, it is not hard to imagine 
what an impact you are making on their students. 
 
Tutor Training Date – We will have our last new tutor training 
for this school year of 2018 – 2019 on Friday, January 18 from 
9:15 – 1:00 at the Belvedere Library off Route 466 in the 
Villages.  
 
To date, we have had eight training sessions – with 91 new 
tutors attending.    Good news for the students in our schools!! 
 
New Grade K and Pre K Reading Project – As a very 
generous supporter, Dr. Thi Tran, a Dermatologist in the 
Villages has offered Tutors for Kids a challenge to help us make 
pre K children become early readers.  He is suggesting that we 
begin to introduce talking books as a help to Pre K children in 
developing their reading skills. We have several schools where 
we already have a Pre K program. These could help us learn 
which direction we should take. 
  
We would like to take up this challenge. Would any of our 
tutors like to help us explore this important possibility? We 
have two who have volunteered already. 
 

Marion County Tutors and Duke Energy String Bags – Again 
this year, Duke has given string bags for the students in Marion 
County schools that you tutor to carry the books they earn from 
you.  Bags are available in your book rooms. Remember they 
go to the students that you are tutoring. We do not have enough 
to give them to all students in each class. 
 
Do you have Organizational Skills but do not want to tutor? 

Our organization has over 500 volunteers in 13 schools, “it 

takes a village” to keep things running smoothly and efficiently 

“behind the scenes.”  So, each month we show a list of people 

needed to help Tutors for Kids maintain its strong presence in 

the schools.  We will train and support you.  

Again, we ask you to think about your skills, dedication, and 

time – these are critical roles in our organization!!   If you can 

help in one of the following positions, email to: 

tutors@tutors4kids.org   

1. School Tutor Coordinators (STCs) are needed at:  Belleview 

Santos Elementary; Beverly Shores Elementary; Belleview 

Elementary. You will work with the tutors at the school. 

2. Email Support for our main email address -  We receive 

about 15 emails a day and need someone who will manage 

these messages, including:  responding to emails, 

forwarding emails to the appropriate people, documenting 

any problems or situations which need follow-up.  

3. Write and Send Our Monthly Newsletter - Two or three 

volunteers to develop, write, and send our monthly 

newsletter. Our newsletter is emailed to over 1,200 tutors, 

friends, and organizations.    

Amazon Smile - We have been approved by Amazon as a 

charity that is part of their giving program. When you shop using 

the link below you will be taken to Amazon by way of Tutors for 

Kids. You do not pay any more but we do get a small donation 

for everything you purchase. Thank you and keep shopping! 

http://smile.amazon.com/ch/45-4815598 

352-568-5843 

Web:  www.tutorsforkidsinc.org 

Email:  tutors@tutors4kids.org 

 

2018 Book Grant for Lake and Sumter Counties from: 
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2017 and 2018 Book Grants for Tutors for Kids from: 
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